Hon Dr Megan Woods

MP for Wigram

Minister of Energy and Resources Minister for Greater Christchurch Regeneration Minister of Housing Minister of Research, Science and Innovation



Corinne Haines Chair Ōtākaro Limited corinne.haines@otakaroltd.co.nz

2 6 MAY 2020

Dear Corinne

Extension of deadline for submission of accountability documents

Thank you for John Bridgman's letter dated 14 May 2020, requesting an extension to 31 July 2020 for submission of Ōtākaro Limited's draft Statement of Performance Expectations and Business Plan for FY 2020/21.

I acknowledge the reasons outlined in Ōtākaro Limited's letter and grant an extension to 31 July 2020 in accordance with the COVID-19 Response (Taxation and Other Regulatory Urgent Measures) Act 2020. I agree the onset of COVID-19 has created significant uncertainties for Ōtākaro Limited and submission of its draft documents at this time would not reflect an informed assessment of its operating environment or enable it to produce meaningful forecasts.

Please submit Ōtākaro Limited's draft documents no later than 31 July 2020. meantime, Ōtākaro Limited is required to publish a notice of this extension and my reasons for granting the extension on your website as soon as practicable.

Yours sincerely

Hon Dr Megan Woods

W. 8.61

Minister for Greater Christchurch Regeneration

on behalf of shareholding Ministers

John Bridgman, Chief Executive Officer, Ōtākaro Limited john.bridgman@otakaroltd.co.nz